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To: 
 
 
From:  

 
 
All members 
 
 
Cosimo Melpignano, FICSA General Secretary 

 

Dear colleagues, 
 
We are pleased to share with you a newsletter from Neha Dubey, Ludovica Moro and 
Alessandro Rosa, for the benefit of International Civil Servants on the following topic: 
 
Case Law Digest 2021 and Catalogue of International Organizations 
 
Please direct any feedback or question to ficsa@un.org 

_________________________ 

 
 

Sign up to the FICSA monthly Newsletter to stay abreast with FICSA’s work 
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